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The Committee discussed the next steps in the process for finalizing the “Our Shared Plan for a Safer
Barrie:  The City of Barrie’s First Community Safety and Well Being Plan 2021-2024”.

D. McAlpine and Fire Chief, C. Mainprize provided an overview of the process for reporting to General
Committee and City Council.

The Committee agreed to establish a sub-committee to review the final version of the Plan. Chief
Greenwood, Sargeant V. Gates, Councillor, N. Harris and D. McAlpine volunteered to participate on
the sub-committee.

Chief Greenwood discussed the next steps and timelines to have the plan available for the sub-
committee’s review.  Chief Greenwood noted that once the Barrie Police Service has received the
publication-ready version Plan from Mass LBP, it will be forwarded to the Committee for their review
prior to the next meeting.

It was agreed that staff in the Barrie Fire and Emergency Service Department would prepare a staff
report regarding the publication-ready version of the Plan, which will be presented to General
Committee and City Council.

Councillor, N. Harris and Chief Greenwood thanked the Committee for their contributions towards the
Community Safety and Well-Being Plan.
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NEXT STEPS

The Committee discussed the next steps in the process for finalizing the “Our Shared Plan for a Safer Barrie:
The City of Barrie’s First Community Safety and Well Being Plan 2021-2024”.

D. McAlpine and Fire Chief, C. Mainprize provided an overview of the process for reporting to General
Committee and City Council.

The Committee agreed to establish a sub-committee to review the final version of the Plan. Chief Greenwood,
Sargeant V. Gates, Councillor, N. Harris and D. McAlpine volunteered to participate on the sub-committee.

Chief Greenwood discussed the next steps and timelines to have the plan available for the sub-committee’s
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Chief Greenwood discussed the next steps and timelines to have the plan available for the sub-committee’s
review. Chief Greenwood noted that once the Barrie Police Service has received the publication-ready version
Plan from Mass LBP, it will be forwarded to the Committee for their review prior to the next meeting.

It was agreed that staff in the Barrie Fire and Emergency Service Department would prepare a staff report
regarding the publication-ready version of the Plan, which will be presented to General Committee and City
Council.

Councillor, N. Harris and Chief Greenwood thanked the Committee for their contributions towards the
Community Safety and Well-Being Plan.

City of Barrie Printed on 5/12/2024Page 2 of 2

powered by Legistar™

http://www.legistar.com/

